
 

 
 

PULBOROUGH PARISH COUNCIL 
Swan View, Lower Street 

Pulborough 
West Sussex RH20 2BF 

Telephone:  01798 873532 
Email: clerk@pulboroughparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 
MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON 

RECREATION AND OPEN SPACES HELD ON  
                  THURSDAY 23rd MAY 2019 

                                          AT THE SPORTS PAVILION 
 

 
PRESENT:   Cllrs Henly (Chairman), Clarke, Lawson & Quested  
 
REPRESENTATIVES:  Mr M Walsh (Snooker Club)  
 
IN ATTENDANCE:  Mrs L Underwood (Deputy Clerk) 
 
 
The meeting opened at 7.30pm. 
 
1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Apologies were received from Mr M Woolgar (Cricket Club), Mr T Reilly (PFC) & 
Cllrs. Court & Hare.  
 

2. MINUTES 
 The Minutes of the Meeting held on 11th April 2019 were received, agreed and 

signed as an accurate record.  
 

Clerk’s Report 
 
Update from the meeting held on 11.04.19 
 
Min No 34 – Minutes – Representatives Reports & Items – PFC 
The key for changing room 2 has been taken by an away team and cannot be 
found. PFC have agreed to pay for the key to be re-cut. 

 
Min No. 35 – Representatives Reports & Items – Allotments 
 
Updates for the issues reported at the allotments are as follows: 

• The Groundsman will tie up the top of the wire fence that has been pulled 

back shortly. 

• The Groundsman is aware that shed 1 needs repair and will look to do this 

shortly. 
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• The Deputy Clerk inspected the allotments plots and has written to the 

relevant plot holders who have not maintained their plots, giving them until the 

end of May to do so. After which time, their agreement will be terminated. 

• The Groundsman has recently cut Cousins Way recreation ground and is due 

to cut it again w/c 28.05.19. 

3. REPRESENTATIVES’ REPORTS AND ITEMS 
 
Snooker Club 
Mr Walsh advised that the snooker club is doing well, they have ordered new 
equipment, rests, covers etc. They will be entering 3, possibly 4, teams into the 
league next year. A ‘6 reds’ competition was recently held, which was very 
successful. 
 
There will be another membership drive in August, but membership is increasing 
anyway, players from nearby villages are coming to play at the club. The club will 
hopefully be setting up a website in the near future. 
 
Finally, Mr Walsh advised that as one of their cheque signatories has moved away 
from the area, there may be a small delay with next years rental payment. The 
Deputy Clerk confirmed that payment isn’t due until September, so perhaps a 
change in signatories maybe advisable before then. 
 

 
4. DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

 The next meeting is scheduled for 13th June 2019.  
 
 
The meeting closed at 7.40pm 
 
 
 
…………………………………….. Chairman 

 

……………………………….. …Date 


